
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
April 13, 2025 
 
Good evening, Burtonsville Families! 
 
Spring break has sprung!!  We hope you and your family enjoy a relaxing and safe 
break from school, from Monday, April 14th through Monday, April 21st.  We look 
forward to seeing students back to school on Tuesday, April 22nd. 
 
In Case You Missed It … Due to inclement weather earlier this year, the 2024–2025 
school year will be extended to Tuesday, June 17, with Friday, June 13, Monday, June 
16, and Tuesday, June 17 all being early release days for students. Read this 
community message emailed to families on Wednesday, April 9, for the details.  Read 
Things to Know for more Montgomery County Public Schools news. 
 

 
Yours In Service, 
 
Kimberly Lloyd, Principal 
Terry Gobourne, Assistant Principal 

 

https://ww2.montgomeryschoolsmd.org/departments/publicinfo/community/school-year-2024-2025/Community-Message-20250409.html
https://ww2.montgomeryschoolsmd.org/departments/publicinfo/community/school-year-2024-2025/Community-Message-20250409.html
https://ww2.montgomeryschoolsmd.org/departments/publicinfo/community/school-year-2024-2025/Community-Update-20250410.html

